
 
From: Malloy, Sean  
Sent: March 24, 2019 4:55 PM 
To: Smith, Brian <BSmith@cityofmadison.com>; Petykowski, Christopher 
<CPetykowski@cityofmadison.com>; Parks, Timothy <TParks@cityofmadison.com> 
Subject: RE: Package Distribution Facility TIA - 2019 Update 
 
Hi Tim, 
 
After reviewing the latest Traffic Impact Analysis that was submitted by the developer’s 
consultant; Traffic Engineering would like the following condition to be removed from the Plan 
Commission staff report: 
 
“The applicant shall be required to construct a dual Southbound left turn lane and receiving lane 
at the Hoepker Road/Stoughton Road intersection as required by the Traffic Engineer.” 
 
Traffic Engineering would like to add the following condition upon further review of the 
applicant’s latest Traffic Impact Analysis: 
 
“The applicant shall be required to extend the Westbound right turn lane at the Anderson 
Road/Stoughton Road intersection as required by the Traffic Engineer.” 
 
Thank you, 
Sean Malloy 
City of Madison - Traffic Engineering 
215 Martin Luther King Jr. Blvd., Suite 109 
Madison, WI 53701-2986 
P.O. Box 2986 
ph: 608.266.5987 
smalloy@cityofmadison.com 
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